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OCTOBER 2023


Dear Members,


Metaphysical committee:  

Invites you to join this month’s prayer topic to study, the chapter 
“Footsteps of Truth” from our textbook, Science and Health with Key to 
the Scriptures by Mary Baker Eddy. 

“This book needs to be studied, and the demonstration of the rules of 
scientific healing will plant you firmly on the spiritual groundwork of 
Christian Science.” Science and Health with Key to the Scriptures Page 
147:17-20


                                       	 ***************


This month’s inspirational articles include:	 	                                          


Defending the Purity of Church

BY MAURICE W. HASTIE

From the April 1965 issue of The Christian Science Journal

AND

https://journal.christianscience.com/shared/view/15c2fz71p3o?s


Church—A Vital Community Presence
BY MIMI OKA

From the March 28, 2022 issue of The Christian Science Sentinel

	 	 

                  	 	 	 ***************


Please remember that our Semi-annual membership meeting is on 
Monday, October 16th, 2023.  Please do all possible to attend.  Two 
motions will be presented for the membership for a vote


	 	 	 	 	 ***************


Our Thanksgiving Service will be held on Thursday, November 23rd this 
year.  We look forward to seeing you here, and please bring your family 
and friends


	 	 	 	 	 ***************


Our church family needs help on a couple of committees.  The Reading 
Room really needs help, if you can give of your time please let Jill Ferrie, 
the Librarian know.  Also changing the outside sign with fresh 
metaphysical messages is so important.  If you can help, let Scott and 
Gail Penfield know.  They have lovingly accepted to manage it


	 	 	 	 	 ***************


Check out our new Bulletin Board in the foyer. There is a lot of 
information that might interest you.  One of the items there is about The 
Campership Fund doing great things to help student and adult campers 
get to camp


	 	 	 	 	 ***************


The Senior Resource Association, Inc. in Vero Beach has a need for help 
with their “Meals on Wheels” program. A letter is on the Bulletin Board 
with all the information


https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/2piejdox656?s=e


	 	 	 	 	 ***************


Last but not lease, our Christmas Hymn Sing will be held on Sunday, 
December 10th right after our Sunday service.  Hope you’ll bring your 
favorite dish to share, sweet or savory.  Looking forward to celebrating 
Christmas with you all 


	 	 	 	 	 ***************	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,


